

To the Members of London City Council & the Corporate Services Committee:

This letter is to request a designation of municipal significance for Tequila Expo Show 2017. The planned festivities will occur on November 18th, 2017 (from 3:00 pm - Midnight) in partnership with Budweiser Gardens.

The event consists of sampling international and independent tequila brands, cocktails, and beers, as well as DJs, and live music. Our anticipated crowd inside the arena is 2,000 people.

Our hope is to offer the region an new and exciting cultural event based around this exciting and trending category of craft tequila and mezcal.

I encourage you to contact me at any time for questions and feedback related to this letter. Please contact us for for information about our plans.

Thanks and Cheers,

Aaron Brown Pablo Tovar
-- Aaron Brown & Pablo Tovar
Tequila Expo Show Organizers

Email: stereocaliente@gmail.com / info@forestcitybeerfest.com

Telephone: 519-317-8818 / 226-700-1809